
  
 

43 Stewart Road 
Collingwood, Ontario 
Canada 

epcor.com 

December 21, 2022 

Sent by RESS Electronic filing  

 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Marconi 

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“ENGLP”) 
 Southern Bruce Project Leave to Construct Application – Conditions of Approval 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0263 

 
Pursuant to Schedule B - Conditions of Approval, Section 2(b)(iii) and Section 2(b)(iv), of the Decision 

and Order in this proceeding, this letter serves as ENGLP’s notice of confirmation that both: 

iii) the date on which construction was completed, and 
iv) the in-service date 
 

of the final Phase of the Southern Bruce facilities as approved in this Leave to Construct Application is 

December 13, 2022. 

ENGLP plans to submit the post-construction report required under Schedule B - Conditions of Approval, 

Section 7a)  no later than March 13, 2023 (within three months of the in-service date). 

ENGLP plans to submit the final monitoring report under Schedule B - Conditions of Approval, Section 

7b) no later than June 1, 2024 (no later than fifteen months after the in-service date, or, where the 

deadline falls between December 1 and May 31, the following June 1). 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Tim Hesselink, CPA, CGA 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
thesselink@epcor.com  
705-445-1800 ext. 2274 
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